
From:  Lori Hughes <ljhuggers@gmail.com>

Sent time:  04/27/2020 01:30:19 PM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Millennium Project comments
 

As there are no real and constructive changes to the plans that might avoid all previous objections I still think this is a destructive
addition to the area. Ignoring all Hollywood history and creating an ugly, useless and expensive anthill adds nothing but problems
for the area. The massive "dwellings" are beyond the budgets of most who live here and those who could afford it will find it ugly
and inconvenient. 

It's a no on every level! Hideous to look at, useful only to the investors and construction group, costly to the city and Hollywood
stakeholders, destructive to the environment and designed to attract more and more homeless to the area. The increase in traffic
problems, alone should be a disqualifer for this project!

No. No. No.

Lori Hughes
ljhuggers@gmail.com
LONG TERM Beachwood Canyon resident
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